
PARK BOARD MEETING 
OCT.27th 2012 

 
Discussed concession stand building 
 
Any stipulations on remaining funds from initial funding for usages such as building or related expenses.  
 
Putting funds raised by donation or fund raising into separate account.  
 
Will pursue a friend of the park type volunteer system for help in construction and equipment for the 
building of concession building.  
 
Are the gates open during the winter months?  
 The south gates are depending on the weather 
 
Clearing of snow on walkway through park in the winter 
 Not considered because it would be costly 
 
New playground on hold until spring.  
 
Moose lodge raffle earned $782.00 towards building fund 
 
Charles & Ruth Fent donated $500.00 also 
 
We really need to keep the community involvement rolling to keep them involved in things.  Seeing the 
concession stand will give them something to see and say I was a part of this.  


